
 1/1 

AMT FÜR UMWELTSCHUTZ 
PRINCIPALITY OF LIECHTENSTEIN 

 

Postfach 684 | 9490 Vaduz | Liechtenstein | T +423 236 61 96 | F +423 236 61 99 | patrick.insinna@aus.llv.li | www.aus@llv.li 

    

Climate Change Sekretariat (UNFCCC) 
Postfach 260 124 
53153 Bonn 
Deutschland 
 

 

Your letter 
 

Reference 
 

Contact 
PI / pi 

Vaduz 
27. January 2010 

 

Copenhagen Accord 

Dear Mr. De Boer, 

At its fifteenth session, the Conference of the Parties of the United Nations Framework 
Convention on Climate Change adopted a decision on 18 December 2009 taking note of 
the Copenhagen Accord. To finalize this decision, Parties are invited to indicate whether 
they wish to associate with this Accord and to submit their quantified economy-wide 
emission target for 2020 by 31 January 2010. 

In this regard, I have the honour to inform you that on 26 January 2010 the Government 
of Liechtenstein decided as follows: 

 Liechtenstein associates itself with the contents of the Copenhagen Accord and 
agrees that its name be included in the Chapeau of the Accord. The precise amount 
of Liechtenstein�s contribution to the financial commitments outlined in paragraph 
8 of the Accord is to be determined in the future and in particular subject to 
approval by the Liechtenstein Parliament. 

 Liechtenstein commits itself to reduce greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions 20% below 
1990 levels by 2020. If other developed countries agree to comparable reductions 
and emerging economies contribute according to their respective capabilities and 
responsibilities within a framework of a binding agreement, Liechtenstein is 
prepared to raise its target up to 30%. 

Yours faithfully, 

Helmut Kindle   
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